
 

  

 

From the Commodore by John Roddy 

Hello Cypremort 
Yacht Club!  Looks like 
spring is here, the tem-
perature is warming up 
and there has been some 
terrific sailing weather 
down on the point.  Time 
to get those boat projects 
wrapped upped for the 
spring race series!  Please 
come out and participate in 
the races, it is really a laid 
back program and every-
one has a great time.  
Crews are always needed, 
check with Mark Milam for 
info, or just show up on 
race day and volunteer!  It 
is also a great way to bring 
friends and acquaintances 
out to the point to intro-
duce them to sailing and to 
your fantastic club! 

At February’s 
board meeting we dis-
cussed some items around 

contact me at 
jroddy@cypremort.com  

  

 

 

 
 

    

the facility that need some 
care and Dan will be set-
ting up a work day soon to 
address these items.  
Please volunteer by show-
ing up at the work party 
and lending a hand if you 
can paint, clean or have 
carpentry skills.  We also 
have undertaken to in-
crease our membership. If 
you know of anyone that 
would be interested in 
joining, please introduce 
them to the club by bring-
ing them to a race or so-
cial.   

We are always 
looking to improve the 
club, so if you have any 
ideas about improvements 
to the facilities or you 
have an event that you 
would like to have at the 
club, please feel free to 
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March Social by Shane Wallace 

 Spring time!!! LETS 
GET OUT AND ENJOY 
THE SOCIAL!!  This 
month’s social will be held 
on Saturday, March 10, 
2012, at 6:00 P.M.  It will be 
a “bring your own meat and 
show everyone how well you 
can grill” cookout!!  The 
club will provide the grill, 
baked potatoes with fixings, 
salad, bread and wine for 
$5.00 per person and I en-

courage everyone to RSVP 
by replying to this email by 
this Thursday.  BUT THIS 
ISN’T TO STOP THOSE 
FROM COMING OUT FOR 
A GREAT TIME WHO 
DON’T RSVP.  The chefs 
always plan for extra peo-
ple, so there is always food 
to be had!!! 

 I’M ALSO LOOK-
ING FOR MORE COOKS!! 

ITS REALLY EASY TO DO 
THIS!  You just double or 
triple up on your favorite 
recipes.  It’s just that easy! 

 I’M ALSO LOOK-
ING for members who 
would like to assist in deco-
rating the club house for 
theme nights.  Email me for 
either at swal-
lace@petrologistics.com 

Upcoming 
Events 

• March Social, 
Saturday, 
March 10, 
2012, 6:00 
P.M.  

• Race #1 of 
Spring Series, 
Saturday, 
March 24, 
2012. 

• Work party 
starting at 
9:00 am on 
Saturday, 
March 31, 
2012. 

 



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Leger 

club’s sunfish fleet. If any-

one either has a sunfish 

and/or parts, or  knows of a 

sunfish and/or parts that are 

available or can be acquired 

for the club’s  junior pro-

gram, I would ask that you 

contact me by replying to 

t h i s  e - m a i l .                           

We are currently making 

plans to effect repairs and 

The Junior Sunfish Sailing 

Camp is tentatively sched-

uled for Friday, July 20, 

Saturday, July 21, and Sun-

day, July 22, 2012.  Kindly 

mark your calendars now if 

you plan on having your 

junior participate.  We are 

always  looking for addi-

tional sunfish or sunfish 

parts to complement our 

upgrades to some of our 

sunfish.  Once this is com-

pleted, we will be in a posi-

tion to check out any mem-

ber who may be interested 

in using one of the club’s 

sunfish. A notice will be 

posted in the newsletter 

when we are prepared to 

start accepting applications 

to be checked on. 
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contacting me at the above 
email address.  

ceive newsletters and other 
notices.  Membership cards 
were mailed out in January 
and if for some reason you 
did not receive your mem-
bership card, please contact 
me at 
john.conner@lusfiber.net  

  Once again, you  
can  address  any questions 
you may have about your 
membership, membership 
card, access key, etc., by 

 Current membership 
in good standing is 118. 

 Please welcome the 
following new members who 
were accepted by the board 
last month.  They are Woody 
Anderson, W. Alan Lilley and 
Ray Schwartz.   

 Also, if anyone has a 
change in their email address, 
please send it to me to update 
our records so you can re-

Membership News by John Conner 

Racing News by Mark Milam  

  This spring 
we are going to continue the 
implementation of ideas we 
introduced last series in an 
attempt to promote partici-
pation.  We will continue to 
race under a single class for-
mat with modified PHRF 
ratings in order to make all 
boats more competitive.   

 The first race of the 
spring series, will be held on 
Saturday, March 24, 2012.  
Skipper’s meeting will be 
held at 10:00 A.M., with an 
11:00 A.M. race start.  Length 
of race will be determined by 
the race committee on race 
day based on conditions.   

Don’t forget to turn in your 
current PHRF certificate. 

 Please refer to CYC 
website for the complete 
race schedule. 

  

BOATS FOR SALE: 

J B II” 1979 Pear-

son 26 sailboat 

with outboard, 

sails, etc.  Com-

petitive club racer. 

$6,000.00 or best 

offer. For more 

information call 

John Conner at 

337-349-5952 or 

337-981-4959. 



P.O. Box 11407 
New Iberia, LA  70562 

CYC Hotline: 337-261-0136 
E-mail: Butch@cypremort.com 
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House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

We have tentatively scheduled 
a work day for 9:00 am on Sat-
urday, March 31, 2012.  Please 
come out and help us paint, 
clean up and tend to some 
much needed general mainte-
nance items. Bring any tools, 
paint brushes, rollers, etc., that 
you think might be needed to 
accomplish the tasks at hand.  

Thanks to the membership for 
your cooperation with the 
drinks in the refrigerator.   

If you are the last to leave the 
clubhouse, please take a min-
ute or two to make sure every-
thing is locked up and that 
everything has been turned off, 

and the thermostat turned up.  
Every member has a key, so 
don’ t think you are  inconven-
iencing anybody by locking up.   

 If you notice any 
house and ground or mainte-
nance issues that need to be 
addressed, please contact me 
at daniel.snow@lusfiber.net 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 
ABIDE BY THE 10 MPH 
SPEED LIMIT WHEN DRIV-
ING IN THE MARINA.  ALSO, 
REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE 
RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR 
GUESTS, SO ADVISE THEM 
OF THE SPEED LIMIT AS 
WELL. 

 

  


